Adam Rowlands

2802 116 Street • Pleasant Prairie • WI • 53158 847-445-3844

Jason Lind			
18550 Millburn Road			
Wadsworth, IL 60083			
Dear Jason Lind:			
Please accept this letter as my formal notice of resignation from Millburn Central School, effective date, August 9, 2010. The associations I've made during my employment here will be memorable for years to come.			

Thank you for the opportunity to work for this great school district. It was a wonderful

August 16, 2010

experience.

Sincerely,

Adam Rowlands

EBP

Message

Aug 19, 2010 4:40 PM

From:

🛊 Elizabeth Keefe

Michelle Lord

To:

Jason Lind

Cc:

Bernadette Hanna

Sherri Beatty

Subject:

Fwd: Parapro

---- Original Message ----

Mrs. Keefe-

I will not be able to attend the upcoming dates Aug. 18-23. I have pre-scheduled appointments that I was not able to change. Also, I would like to talk with you about this coming year. I thought I would be able to work part-time, but it is starting to not look so good. I don't think I will be able to work this year. I apologize for the short notice, but I was trying to see if I could work it out through summer break. I will try to call and talk to you about this or please do give me call if I have not been able to reach you. I will be available for subbing if needed.

Thanks.

Michelle Lord